
    
   

 

 

 

                                     

           

           
    

Welcome to our newest members! 

Jim Lowe Realty, LTD  

Regina's Pizza  

Springfield Township 

 
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Don't forget to renew your KBOT dues before March 1st, 2010. 

Not only will you have to pay a $10 late fee after that date, but you will also miss out on being included in 

the new Akron Boards of Trade Council Business Directory.  The ABOTC Directory will be given for FREE to 

every paid member of the ABOTC (Kenmore is one of six boards in this group), and listed on the ABOTC's 

web site at www.akronbotc.com.  Please contact John Buntin Jr at 330-745-5530 or 

john@kenmore-komics.com to advertise or for any additional information. 

 

More info on the other side……. 

Kenmore Board 
Of Trade 
Officers  

Phone Numbers 

 
President 

Scott Smith 
330.753.6505 

 
1st Vice President 
Lee McCutchan 
330.753.8626 

 
Membership 

Chairman 
John Buntin Jr. 
330.745.5530 

 
Secretary 

Nancy Donahue 
330.645.6398 

 
Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr 
330.745.5530 

 

President’s Message 

William H. Taft once said, "The man with the average mentality, but with 

control, with a definite goal and a clear conception of how it can be gained, 

and above all, with the power of application and labor, wins in the end."   

Great advice then and even greater advice today! 

 

Scott Smith 

KBOT President 

scottsmith@smithshouseofcarpet 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.akronbotc.com/


Attention...Attention…Attention… 

February General Meeting – Is 02.02.10 at Goss Memorial Church - 2247 

11th St SW, Kenmore 44314.  Our guest speaker is Councilman Mike Freeman of 

the city of Akron.  He will discuss the current plans for Akron & Kenmore.  A 

Social will start the meeting off at 5:30 pm.  The cost is $5.  Heavy appetizers & 

beverages will be provided.  A few of our board members will be featuring some 

of their fabulous food: Reeves Cake Top Shop will be making tasty cookies, 

Pierre’s Pizza will have Hot Dog Rolls & Apple Crunch Dessert Pie (oh so good), 

and there will be Regina’s Pizza chicken wings and Subway’s Subs.  Anyone 

hungry yet?  Directly following our meeting will be Councilman Mike Freeman’s 

Ward 9 meeting at the Kenmore Senior/Community Center (directly next door). 

 

Some Dates  - you may want to mark your calendars…… 

 

ABOTC Council Meeting Breakfast ABOTC Committee Meeting Dinner 

Tuesday February 2nd    Tuesday February 23rd 

7:30 am to 9:00 am    5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 

Waterloo Restaurant     Carovillese Lodge & Club 

523 East Waterloo Road   570 E. Cuyahoga Falls Avenue 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day!

 


